
 

TOWN OF LEBANON 
 

 
  

APPEALS BOARD 

The site visit does not constitute a Public Hearing on this Appeal. No decisions or motions will be made at the time of this site visit. Members of the      

general public may attend this meeting but are not authorized to access the private property of the applicant, unless invited by the applicant. Minutes of 

this site visit will be included in the records of the Town of Lebanon, Maine.  All are welcome to attend. 

 

Notice of 
 

Public Hearing 
 
 

Monday, July 20, 2020 at 6:00 pm 
 

Public Hearing for the Reconsideration of the Timothy Bragdon  

Administrative Appeal decision on June 8, 2020: 
  

Site Visits to take place 

256 Lower Middle Road    Map R08 Lot 66 @ 4:00 pm 

 1384 Carl Broggi Highway     Map R03 Lot 6-1 @ 4:30 pm 
 

To be held at the Town Office conference room, 15 Upper Guinea Road 
 

 

Due to COVID 19, Face coverings are encouraged and social distancing will be practiced.  
The Public Hearing will be streamed LIVE on the Town’s YouTube channel.  


